
 

From: Lemb Henri      Date: February 19, 2019 

Title: KPU Student        

To: Burnaby City Hall  

Address: 4949 Canada Way 

Burnaby, BC, Canada V5G 1M2 

 

Subject: Request for a meeting with Burnaby’s mayor & Councillors for a new alternative 

housing project and poverty reduction at BC. 

 

Dear Mayor Mike Hurley, 

 

Today, we can’t deny the fact that people housing situations & poverty are increasing each year all 

over BC area. 

The Ministry and social development with others communities try to help, by providing multiple 

services such as food and shelter to protect people from starving, and the death. But the question is 

how to slow this flow which keep rise each year for the next decade to BC’s residents and his 

economy, regardless to focus on the main sources of that problem? 

I’m persuaded that there is a solution to that problem, which I would like to share with you in 

person, within twenty minutes of presentation in Power point. 

By keep hoping to hear back from you about my request in the mean time, please consider my 

sincere salutations. 

 

Lemb. Henri 

 

 


